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December 2, 1963

John Wade Company
P. O, Box 26
Hanalei, Kauai, Hawaii

Attention: Mr. Frank 8. VWade
Gentlemen:

The Land Use Commission of the State of Hawaii has authorized me to serve
notice of the denial of your application for special permit. Action on
your application was taken by the Commission at its meeting on
November 22, 1963.

The motion, to deny specisl use of @ duplex on grounds that facts sub-
mitted do not substantiate approval that the use is reasonable and
unusual, was carried.

Sincerely,

R. TAMASHITA
Executive Officer

cc: Planning and Traffic Commission
County of Keuai



